
A View from the Hill 
A Letter from the Mayor 
Dear Residents of Rock Hill,  

The City is currently offering three options to attend virtu-

al meetings covering the Financial State of the City. If you 

missed the first one, we are offering two additional dates: 

Thursdays, Nov. 19 and Dec. 3 from 6:30-8:30 p.m. All of 

the presentations are the same, so we are asking you to 

attend one. We will be uploading the presentation to the 

website as well. For additional information on logging on click here. 

As always, please feel free to reach out to me with any questions: 314-561-

4317, emahan@rockhillmo.net.  

I also want to invite you to Coffee with the Mayor via Facebook Live this 

Wednesday, Nov. 18 at 6 p.m. 

Many Rock Hill restaurants are offering curbside pick up as well as outdoor 

dinning.  Be sure to check them out. 

Edward Mahan, Mayor 
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The City of Rock Hill, Missouri, will hold an election on Tuesday, April 6, 2021, for 

the offices of Alderman for Ward 1, Ward 2 and Ward 3 (two-year term).  

Candidates wishing to file for election must file a declaration of candidacy at 827 N. 

Rock Hill Rd., Rock Hill, Missouri 63119. Filing will open at 8:00 am on Tuesday, De-

cember 15, 2020, and close at 5:00 pm on Tuesday, January 19, 2021. The fee for filing 

for municipal office is $5.00.  

Interested individuals may contact Garrett Schlett at 314-561- 4303 or 

gschlett@rockhillmo.net for more information. 

The St. Louis Area Fire Chiefs Association is honoring three 

Rock Hill Firefighters. This award commends them for their 

quick and professional actions in December 2019 in the rescue 

of a trapped occupant from a residential fire in Rock Hill.  

Congratulations Firefighter Greg Kuester and Firefighter Steve 

Moore. For his outstanding efforts a Medal of Bravery is 

awarded to Captain Toohey. 

https://www.rockhillmo.net/administration-department/pages/financial-state-city
mailto:emahan@rockhillmo.net
mailto:gschlett@rockhillmo.net


Rock Hill Public Library 

The library is happy to safely serve our com-

munity! We are still open for Curbside Service 

only—pick up free disposable masks, books, 

DVDs, and more Monday-Friday from 12-6 PM 

and Saturdays from 10 AM-2 PM via our contactless service.  

Prefer to stay at home? No worries, we’ve got you covered! Download 

the Hoopla and Libby apps to start reading, watching, and listening at 

home.  

Need other activities to do? Sign up for award-winning naturalist Mark 

Glenshaw’s owl program on Zoom November 19 at 7 PM to learn all 

about these majestic creatures, how to spot them in the wild, and 

more.  

Be sure to join us for the last gentle online yoga class of the year with 

Alicia on November 25 at 8 PM—beginners are welcome to attend!  

Our newest Cooking by the Books video premieres on Facebook and 

our website on Monday, December 7, and cooking fanatics can contin-

ue the fun on Friday, December 11 at 7 PM for Food for Thought. Grab 

your favorite drink, relax, and chat with the star of Cooking by the 

Books and other fellow foodies about recipes and more.  

Can’t make it to our live Zoom programs? Access prerecorded Guided 

Meditation, Chair Yoga, and Cooking by the Books videos 24/7 on our 

website.  

For kids in grades K-5, we offer a new Take and Make Craft every 

month. Give us a call at 314-962-4723 for availability and check out our 

previous craft tutorials on our website.  

To stay updated on library news, visit our Facebook page or our web-

site at rockhillpubliclibrary.org. For questions, call 314-962-4723 or 

email patron@rhplmo.org.   

mailto:patron@rhplmo.org


Click on Event Images for additional information: 

The St. Louis County Department of 

Health came out with new guidelines 

that go into affect today, Nov. 17. 

Click the logo for a link of those 

guidelines. 

 
Rock Hill residents are invited to enter the  

annual Holiday House Decorating Contest! 

Submit a photo with your name, address and 

phone number to: knieman@rockhillmo.net or 

drop off at City Hall. Submissions due by Dec. 

15.The winning house receives a $50 gift card 

to Nachomama’s Tex Mex! 

https://www.rockhillmo.net/parks-recreation-department/pages/holiday-house-decorating-contest
https://stlcorona.com/dr-pages-messages/public-health-orders/
https://www.rockhillmo.net/parks-recreation-department/pages/drive-santa-event

